
 
 

Dear Parent, 
 
On Friday the 14th of June 2024 a high visibility police operation will be taking place in Holmebrook 
Valley Park, Somersall Park, and Queens Park. The aim of this operation is to prevent anti-social 
behaviour that may occur while the celebrations for the end of GCSE’s are taking place. If any young 
person is found to be in possession of any alcohol this will be seized by the police, parents will be 
informed and asked by the police to come and collect the young person. There will be a Zero 
tolerance of any anti-social behaviour, violence, or abuse. 
 
Should any disorder occur, the police will apply for dispersal order to cover Holmebrook Valley Park, 
Somersall Park, and Queens Park, this will give the police a power to ask people to leave the area 
should they be causing anti-social behaviour or if officers feel that there is a likelihood anti-social 
behaviour will be caused.  If a person is issued with a dispersal order and they fail to comply, this can 
result in that person being arrested. 
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